
Notification of Pyrotechnic Display
No: NFD00506034
Issued to Mr JW Stanford under the NSW Explosives Act and the
NSW Explosives Regulation by SafeWork NSW

Council advises that a Fireworks display will take place at the
conclusion of the Festival of International Understanding Carnival on
2 April 2022. The display will take place in Edgell/Bryant Park on the
evening of Saturday 2 April at approximately 9.15pm. Ground and
aerial pyrotechnics will be used and the display will run for
approximately 10 minutes.

Shared Pathway Construction - Pridham Street
Tender: RFT 3/2022
Closing 2pm, Tuesday 5 April 2022
Information available via www.portal.tenderlink.com/cowra

The construction of the shared pathway and laybacks as detailed in

the plans of this tender will improve pathway links in the urban area

around the Cowra High School. Work will involve construction of a

shared pathway approximately 1060m in length by 2.5m wide from the
intersection of Jindalee Circuit and Victor St, along Victor St, turning

east along Pridham St, turning north along Redfern St before turning

east into Evans St where it will terminate.

For more information please contact Infrastructure and Operations on

(02) 6340 2070.

31 March 2022

Works – Merriganowry Rd, Billimari
Council and contractors will be undertaking investigation works beside
Merriganowry Road, Billimari (approx. 600m west of the Balcombs
Road intersection) for the Cowra Drought Water Security Project.
Site preparations will be undertaken from the 28 March to 1 April 2022
(part days) with traffic control in place.

Investigation works will commence on 5 April 2022 for a period up to
eight days. During this time, Merriganowry Road will be reduced to a
single carriageway with both traffic lights and concrete barriers in
place.

Residents and motorists are advised that there will be minor disruption
to traffic conditions during this time. All temporary signage and traffic
control measures must be followed while in place.

Council apologies for any inconvenience caused during this period.
For more information or questions about the Project, please call
Council Infrastructure and Operations on 02 6340 2070.

Positions Vacant
Land-use/Strategic Planner 
Roads Attendants & Plant Operators
Team Leader – Waste Operations

For further information regarding the positions and closing dates

please visit: cowracouncil.com.au/Council/Careers 

https://www.cowracouncil.com.au/Council/Careers

